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            May 3, 2023 

Meeting called to order by Daniel Kalinoski, President, on May 2, 2023 @ 7:35 pm   

Pledge of allegiance was said.   

 

Guest/Perspective New Members:  No new members at this time. 

 

Secretary Report: Accepted as published, with minor corrections 

 

Treasure Report:  April 2023.  Treasure report by Beth 

Treasurer’s Report:  BANK PETTY CASH 

Balance Forward $3,684.17 $60.00 

Total Income $1200.00 $0.00 

Total Expense  $0.00 $0.00 

Ending Balance    April $4,884.17 $60.00 

  

Tournament Report: Sammy V.acting director in training, presented the  

April 2023 Tournament results: 

  

Lake LBJ   24 participants,  61 fish, total weight  141.56 

 

Open Division:     Ladies Division: 

1st  Daniel Kalinoski  8 Fish, 19.26 lbs         

2nd Clinton Kosub      7 Fish, 13.42 lbs.       1st  Rhonda Kosub    3 Fish, 10.80 lbs 

3rd Walter Vestal       4 Fish, 13.15 lbs        2nd Natalie Houston  2 Fish  6.54 lbs. 

 

Big Bass: 

David Glenny –7.67 lbs 

 

Heavy Team:                 Couples Division: 

Walter Vestal      4 Fish,  13.15 lbs            James Kosub    4 Fish,    7.32 lbs       

Gabe Gawlik, Jr. 3 Fish,    9.91  lbs          Rhonda Kosub   3 Fish, 10.80 lbs 

Total Weight     7  Fish,  23.06 lbs          Total Weight    7 Fish,  18.12 lbs  

 

     Junior Boys Division:       Boys Division: 

           None                                           Payton Beach   3 Fish,  7.23 lbs. 

  

Congratulations to the Winners! 

  

 The May tournament will be held on May 20 & 21 at OH Ivie   .Weigh in Saturday,  

4:00 and Sunday 2:00 at Concho Park 

June tournament will be held on 10th & 11th at Lake Sommerville,  weigh in Sommerville Marina 

 

 



Fishing regulations for OH Ivie 

Black Bass 

For largemouth bass there is no minimum length limit, only two largemouth bass less than 

18 inches may be retained each day 

For smallmouth bass (if present) minimum length limit=14 inches. No minimum length 

Limit on Alabama, Guadalupe and spotted bass. 

Daily bag limit for all black bass species is 5 in any combination. 

 

Sunfish-Sunfish for UCBC tournament cannot be weighed in. 

 

TABC;    

State tournament dates were changed to September 15-17 at Lake Sam Rayburn. The club  

voted  to still not participate. Our club tournament will be held that same weekend at Choke. 

 

METRO:  

Brenda reported  that the City tournament will be held at Choke Canyon on October 7 & 8th.  

More news to follow. Boysville will be held on June 10th at Brenda’s place:1327 FM 3432,  

Adkins, 78101.   Volunteers are needed for this to be successful. 

 

New Business: 

Beth ordered 12 hats that will be for the club which was voted on and passed. The hats will be 

 sold for  $22/piece. John Dikes dad  made a donation to the club, this went towards  the new 
 hats. 

 

Our July meeting will be held on June 27th due to July 4th being the first Tuesday. The week 
after was not available. Our regular club meeting will still be held on June 6th. 

 

Our  “Fund Raiser”, this year, will be postponed from May 6th until further notice due to  
Steve Connelleys’ recent stroke. He is out of the hospital ,but needs to rest and recover, so 

he can participate in the activities. Please keep him and his family in your prayers for a speedy 

recovery.  Still continue working on collecting prizes for the silent and live auction and plastic 

 containers for the tickets for each silent auction.  We will not be having a picnic this year. 
 “ Let’s put all our energy toward s the fundraiser” says our President Daniel. 

 

The hat was passed around at the last meeting for the fundraiser, $147.00 was collected. 
 

Jim McCrary fell and  injured his hip and, therefore will not be fishing anymore. 

We wish Jim a speedy recovery. Keep him and his family in your prayers. 
David will go to his house and collect the tackle from Jim that he is donating for whatever. 

 

Reminder: If you need a room for OH Ivie, let Daniel know.  His room is at Sportsman. 

He will hold it open until the week of the tournament. 

 

Meeting Adjourned  8:08 pm 

Paula Lawson 

UCBC Secretary 

 



 


